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4 March 2024 
 
 
Weblink for Bremworth’s 1H24 Results and Investor Update 
 
Bremworth Limited is pleased to invite investors to attend the 1H24 Results and Investor Update webinar 
at 10:30 am on Thursday, 7 March 2024. This will be presented by George Adams (Chair) and Greg Smith 
(Chief Executive Officer). 
 
The presentation will be followed by a Q&A session. 
 
A copy of the Investor Presentation will be provided to the NZX on Thursday 7 March 2024, prior to the 
webinar.  
 
To register for the webinar, please click the link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMscOitrDwqG9YRoZdnqQf9V-FAgnI6PIDG 
 
You can submit questions ahead of the webinar by e mailing these to kmain@bremworth.co.nz 
 
 
 
ENDS 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
Greg Smith      Mark Devlin 
Chief Executive Officer    Impact PR 
gregsmith@bremworth.co.nz    Mark@impactpr.co.nz 
+64 21 711 622     +64 21 509 060 
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